FOI Ref 6652 Response sent 13 February

1: A yearly breakdown from 1st January 2015 to 31st December 2019 of the
number of additional sites built for Gypsies and travellers in your area.

There have been no additional Gypsy and Traveller pitches in the district over this
period.

2: Does your authority have a Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Need
Assessment for new pitches?

Yes, it is available online - https://cambridgeshireinsight.orqg.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2017/10/2016 _10 05 cambridgshire gtaa final report 0.pdf

3: What is the need identified by your authority’s Gypsy and Traveller
Accommodation Need Assessment for new pitches, and what period does
this GTANA cover?

There is no identified need; this information is contained in the above report.

4: How many sites have been identified by your authority for its up to date 5
year ‘supply of specific deliverable sites’?

There is no identified need so no sites.
5: A yearly breakdown from 1st January 2015 to 31st December 2019 of
many times you have obtained injunctions preventing unauthorised

camping.

There have been no injunctions by the City Council preventing unauthorised
camping over this period.

Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk
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